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Dear Committee Members,

I am writing to emphasize the strength of homeschooling, which lies in its diversity and

flexibility. Unlike traditional schools, homeschooling allows us to prioritize personalized

learning, creativity, and well-being, thus catering to inclusion wholeheartedly.

In the current global crisis in education, we can see the repercussions of standardization.

Attempting to enforce the Australian Curriculum on homeschooling families after witnessing the

destruction it causes in traditional settings seems counterintuitive. Education should be a

foundation for progress, not a barrier holding us back.

It's time to embrace the new and innovative approaches that homeschooling offers. Homeschool

families are demonstrating dedication and making sacrifices in the pursuit of education. Instead

of imposing restrictions, I urge you to learn from and respect the homeschooling community's

contributions to education. Support and work with us to bring up healthy individuals that can

enter society and become productive and happy individuals. With so many learning difficulties,

adhering to the Australian Curriculum in such a restrictive way will completely stunt the

progress and healing that many children have finally made.

Moreover, it's worth noting that many skilled teachers are choosing to join the homeschooling

community every day. This trend underscores the value and effectiveness of homeschooling as a

viable educational alternative.

I encourage you to delve deeper into understanding the fastest-growing education sector

worldwide and recognize the benefits it brings to our society.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Warm regards,

Belinda Rudnew-






